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Right Whale Calf Dies off Jacksonville, Florida 
 
A dead right whale calf was reported by a commercial fisher approximately 400 yards off 
Jacksonville Beach earlier today.  The 15 foot male calf appears to be very young, perhaps 
days old. 
 
After the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission and the New England Aquarium 
verified the species and location of the whale, the United States Coast Guard towed the animal 
to the Mayport boat ramp. 
 
There were no external signs as to the cause of death.  The whale will be transported to the 
University of Florida Veterinary School where a team of scientists and pathologists will collect 
tissue samples and more closely examine the whale. 
 
The North Atlantic right whale population is now estimated to be approximately 300 animals and 
is listed as “Endangered” under the Endangered Species Act of 1973.  To date, ten mother-calf 
pairs have  
 
been spotted this season off the Florida and Georgia coasts in the only known calving grounds 
for Northern right whales. 
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